
From: Melissa Garber

To: "DHALL@CERSERVICE.COM"

Subject: App #64212

Date: Friday, August 30, 2024 9:35:00 AM

Good morning,

This application has been pending payment since 2/26/2024. Due to it being in

office for just over 6 months with no payment remitted or correspondence

received, it is now voided and you will need to reapply should you wish to

move forward. Thanks! Have a great day!

 

“When we strive to become

better than we are, everything

around us becomes better too.”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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